
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 3/12/2010 8:57:02 AM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 
Bottorff, Thomas E (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TEB3); 
Lindh, Frank (frank.lindh@cpuc.ca.gov); pac@cpuc.ca.gov (pac@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Gov.Jerry Brown visits The Geysers—1977

This is a classic! Paul-please forward to Peevey. Thanks.

---- Original Message-----
From: Mark Walters
Sent: Monday, March 08, 2010 2:50 PM
To: Danielle Matthews Seperas
Cc: Kevin Talkington; Tim Conant
Subject: Gov.Jerry Brown visits The Geysers

Danielle-

Attached you will find a photo of Governor Jerry Brown's visit to The 
Geysers c.1977. As I recall, first oil embargo was behind us, and the 
second oil embargo was about to happen.

Gov. Jerry and his entourage, which included two CA State Agency 
Directors, flew to Lakeport and toured the steam field. This photo was 
taken on the site of PG&E Unit 17 which was a very controversial site at 
the time. Mary Jadiker, in the foreground, was a Lake County Planning 
Commissioner and owner of the Binkley Ranch adjacent to Calpine's 
L'Esperance lease and near Unit 17. Also pictured behind, and to the 
right of Mary, was Donald Johnson, Lake County Planning Director.

-Mark

Mark A. Walters 
Senior Geologist 
Calpine Corporation 
10350 Socrates Mine Road 
Middletown, CA 95461

SB GT&S 0447883
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